
NOTICE OF LPN TRANSFER FEASIBILITY COMMITTEE  MEETING 
  

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the LPN Transfer Feasibility Committee of the 

Mississippi Board of Nursing will hold a MEETING VIA TELECONFERENCE on 

Monday September 17, 2018, beginning at 9:00 a.m. The meeting is being held for the 

purpose of coordinating the transfer of the accreditation of schools of practical nursing from 

the Mississippi Community College Board (MCCB)   to the Mississippi Board of Nursing 

(MBON). Items to discuss are Long Term Involvement of MCCB in LPN programs and the 

Memorandum of Understanding with the Mississippi Department of Education. Pursuant of 

Section 25-41-7 of the Mississippi Code of 1972, as amended, the Committee may vote to 

enter into executive session to transact business. 

 THE MEETING WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC ATTENDANCE at the 

Mississippi Board of Nursing Hearing Room, 3rd Floor 713 Pear Orchard, Ridgeland, 

Mississippi, 39157, where an agenda will be made available to the public.  

 
Date: September 5, 2018 
 
 

Sandra Culpepper 
Chair 

 


